
From: James Fredal
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Cc: Danny Dotson; fredal.1@osu.edu
Subject: Re: ASC 314.01 update
Date: Thursday, December 02, 2010 9:12:01 AM

Prof. Dotson:
I apologize for the delay in getting back to you about our subcommittee meeting.  In
our meeting, we appreciated the more detailed rationale and explanation of student
interest in the course; however we still had two issues that we wanted you to
respond to.  Committee members were still interested in seeing support letters from
departments in the sciences or Engineering (or other units) demonstrating their
interest in having such a course made available for their students.  Also, some
members felt that the amount of course work content required was light for a three
credit course.

We would be happy to re-examine the proposal after you've had a chance to
resubmit any additional or revised documentation. Thanks very much for your
patience in all this.
Thank you.
Jim

-- 
James Fredal
Assoc. Professor, English
Adviser, Speech and Debate Team
The Ohio State University
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